

NU RESEARCH PAYS

CAN YOU HELP US?

For the past 12 years, the University of Kansas Language Acquisition Studies Lab has been studying children's language development. Currently we are working with more than 70 families in more than 100 school attendance centers.

If you are interested in learning more about the opportunity for your child to participate, please fill out the information below and return it to your child's teacher.

Should your child enter our study your family will be financially compensated.

Your	n a m e
Your	child's name
Child	's date of birth
Best	way to contact you:
Home	phoneCell phone
Work	phone

Child Language Acquisition Studies Lab-University of Kansas 1000 Sunnyside Ave. Dole 3031 Lawrence KS 66045

Dr. Mabel Rice, Director

Grant funded by the National Institute of Deafness and Communicative Disorders

Award Number: R01DC01803 and P5DC02746